
 

Nursery Summer 2 – In the Summertime 
Topic Overview 
In this topic, we will continue to look at the world around us. Using a range of texts, we will explore the weather, how to dress 
ourselves and how we have changed over the year. We will continue to look at plants and nature, as well as having a focus on 
the world outside. We will look at how we have changed this year, as well as what we are looking forward to in the year ahead. 

Big Bang Day! Taking place on Tuesday 4th June 2024 
On our Big Bang Day, we will be exploring the outside world by having a teddy bear picnic on the field (weather depending) and 
looking at the wildlife we find. As a part of this, we ask that children bring in a teddy bear and a snack for the picnic. For children 
that are in for the full day, please feel free to pack two snacks. Children will be able to eat their own snack during the picnic. 

                    

Key Texts 

 

 


